
Heartiest Congratulations to Our GATE 2025 Qualifiers! 

We are proud to announce that eight students from Bharati Vidyapeeth College of 

Pharmacy have successfully qualified for GATE 2025 with outstanding 

performances. 

 

This achievement is a testament to the dedication and hard work of our students, 

guided by the unwavering support and mentorship of Principal Dr. H. N. More, Vice 

Principal Dr. M. S. Bhatia, Coordinator Dr. D. T. Gaikwad, and the entire faculty 

and staff members. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to our students and wish them continued 

success in their future endeavors! 


